
 
 

MESSAGE FROM RSGC CAPTAIN 
Tuesday, 17 November 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

I refer to my message sent out yesterday, I have been 

informed that there is still a member in hospital and is 

recovering well, and we wish a speedy recovery. In the 

meantime, I urge all members to please stay alert and stay say 

safe. 

 

Warmest regards, 

TAN SRI EDDY CHEN LOK LOI, CAPTAIN 

THE ROYAL SELANGOR GOLF CLUB (351-D) 
Jalan Kelab Golf, Off Jalan Tun Razak, 55000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 
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